
IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO FLYERS IN SIKKIM HELICOPTER SERVICE 

 

The Sikkim Tourism Development Corporation (STDC) issues helicopter tickets 

through its booking offices located at M.G.Marg, Bagdogra Airport and Burtuk Heliport 

only. Beside these offices, we do not have representation or tie up with any other 

agencies for sale of helicopter tickets.  

 

The rates displayed in our website are fixed throughout the year unless it is revised by 

the State Government. We do not sell helicopter tickets through private agencies, nor 

do we have any online booking system at the moment.  

 

Kindly stay away from social media handles or websites claiming to be STDC 

helicopter services or selling tickets on our behalf.  

 

Our official booking contact number are 7318906677(M)/ (03592) 203960(O). You can 

also log in to our official website for more information: www: sikkimstdc.com or mail 

directly to stdcsikkim@yahoo.co.in /stdctravels@gmail.com.  

    

Under no circumstance shall STDC have any liability for the sale/ purchase of 

helicopter ticket beside the aforementioned booking offices.  

 

                          Chief Executive Officer, 

                        Sikkim Tourism Development Corporation, 

                            (A Government of Sikkim Undertaking) 

                           Manan Kendra, Gangtok, Sikkim 
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